
April 9, 2020 

  

Limited Access to Kobe Campus for Commerce under State of Emergency due to COVID-19 

 

On April 7, Japanese Government declared a state of emergency for Hyogo and six other prefectures 

in Japan over COVID-19 outbreak. Following the declaration, Hyogo Prefecture requested 

Universities for temporary closing. Responding to the measures, COVID-19 Countermeasures Office 

of University of Hyogo decided followings: 

 

・The starting date of Spring Semester 2020 is extended to May 6th 

・Limited Access to Kobe Campus for Commerce 

・Alternative arrangement for New Semester’s Guidance  

 

Furthermore, the access to the Campus will be limited as follows: 

1. Duration: From April 9, 2020 to May 6, 2020  

2. Area of off-limits: Kobe Campus for Commerce (Any facilities in the campus cannot be used.) 

3. Applicable to students who belong to University of Hyogo  

4. Exception: ①Students who have permission from the Dean, requested by Professor acting as 

advisor to the student (avoid coming to the University unless absolutely necessary), ②students 

who live in on-campus dormitory (Staying in their own rooms is preferable). 

  

This information is as of April 9, 2020 and subject to change. We will notify you of further 

updates. 
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